
From: are b , Margoret @isaaa,orp 
(b)(6) 

Sent: June 11, 2019 12:46 PM 

To: Griffith, Shosllana • FAS, Washington, DC <Shoshana.§riffith@f-a5.ys(fa.@OV> 
Ct: Jay Byrne@v-fluence.com>; ROB WAGER r@shaw.ca>; Joshua Gilder 

(b) (6) (bl (6) 
<@>gmall.com>; sage-EL, Kevin. FAS, NAIROBI, KENYA <Kevin.sage-Eymfas.usda.goV> 

(b)(6) 
Subject: Re: Following up on Rob Wager introductions 

Dear Shoshana, Jay, 

A Q'tJick update: I had earlier on sta11ed preparing some meetings for Rob through KUBICO-Kenya University 
Biotechnology consoruum and around one of our universities near the safari Park hotel where the Agro-ecology 
conference wm be taking p~ce but midway learnt NBA had already sent him an invitation. I thus abandoned the 
process and moved Into other things. 

We appreciate Rob's contribution to the effo11.s on the gro1.11nd and wfll try and see what is possible within the short 
time remalntng. I was hoping to have a phone conversation with Rob today but got some delay with evening calls. Will 

definitely set in touch tomorrow. 

Rob: Wekome to Kenya I tooling forward to talking to you tomorrow, possibly 3pm Nairobi time? let me know. I tried 
writing you a text message today but not sure you got it? 

Thanks and regards, 

Margaret 

On Tue, 11 Jun 2019, 20:02 Griffith, Shoshana• FAS. Washington, DC, <Shoshana.Grtfflth@fas.usda.gov> wrote: 
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2020-FAS-058TT-F 
Hello Jay! 


